
GROUND FLOOR APARTMENT 3 BEDROOMS 2 
BATHROOMS IN MÁLAGA

Málaga

REF# R4820857 – 1.550.000€

3
Beds

2
Baths

223 m²
Built

Discover the Essence of Luxury in La Malagueta, Málaga In the most prestigious cities around the world, 
there are exclusive areas synonymous with quality and distinction. In Málaga, that place is La Malagueta, 
an enclave where sophistication and comfort meet in perfect harmony. Imagine waking up each morning to 
panoramic views of the Mediterranean from a residence that redefines luxury. This exclusive apartment is 
situated in a prime location, just steps from the iconic Plaza de Toros and the avant-garde Centre 
Pompidou. The promenade and Muelle Uno, with its yachts, top-tier restaurants, and boutiques, provide the 
perfect setting for your walks or bike rides. Enjoy the exclusivity of the Real Club Mediterráneo, with its 
eight sports sections and marina, in an environment rich in history and culture, with landmarks like the 
Castillo de Gibralfaro and the Alcazaba just minutes from your home. The apartment, positioned at a height 
that ensures unobstructed sea views, offers a peaceful retreat where the city noise fades away. The 
terrace, extending from the living room to the master suite, gifts you with unforgettable sunrises and 
summer nights in an atmosphere of complete tranquility. This building, constructed in 1978 and fully 
rehabilitated, houses a residence that has been renovated to the highest standards of quality. The kitchen 
and bathroom will surprise you with their modern design and luxurious finishes, while the glass enclosures 
on the terrace and the double-glazed windows ensure comfort in every corner. The spacious, elegant, and 
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bright living-dining room opens onto the terrace through a glass curtain, creating a unique and welcoming 
atmosphere. The bedrooms, large and filled with light, offer generously sized built-in wardrobes, with the 
master suite standing out with its private access to the terrace. It includes two parking spaces and a 
storage room, all designed for your convenience. If you are looking for a home that combines luxury, 
comfort, and an unparalleled location, this is the perfect opportunity to enjoy the life you've always desired 
in one of the most coveted cities in southern Spain. A long-term investment that offers the most exquisite 
quality, ready for you to move in. Your dream life awaits you in La Malagueta.
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